
From: Brittany Heinz
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Rezoning of Chuck Wagon Drive
Date: Sunday, August 9, 2020 9:34:02 PM

Hello,

I’m currently a resident in 44 Ranch on Hereford Place. I am extremely unhappy to hear of possible row housing
being put in on Chuck Wagon Drive. This is a great neighborhood where my children run around and are safe.
Putting row housing in will increase crime and traffic. Putting my children at risk. I have worked hard in my life to
be able to afford to live in this great neighborhood and I am against this rezoning in every possible way. If this
rezoning happens there is no way that my family will be staying in this neighborhood. Please understand that the
families that live here and have worked hard to be able to live here do not want apartments in their back yard. Please
feel free to call me if you have any questions on where I and the whole 44 ranch subdivision stands on this issue. My
number is 406-546-6573

Brittany Christiansen

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:DeGrandpreD@ci.missoula.mt.us

